
This week at FPC 
May 24-May 30, 2023 

Pentecost is this Sunday 

Please wear Red. 

Cede Blackwell (great-niece of Mary Kauffman) 

Tania Blackwell 
Andy Carlisle 

Ella Charnley 
Shirley Cochran  

Mina DiGeronimo (physical therapy rehab) 
Ruth Fraser 

Joe Glenn (friend of Mary Kauffman) 

Judy Greenhalgh (friend of Trish Mosby) 
Sharon Grier (mother of Lee Anne Drake) 

Jimmy Hankinson (brother of Mary Dingman) 
Bill and Barbara Harrel (new health concerns) 

Tola Hass 

Mark and Melanie Heuer  
Nadene Howard (friend of Mary Kauffman) 

Andrea Mogg Jacque 
Victoria Johnson (great-granddaughter of  

      Christine Johnson) 
Jolene Kai (daughter-in-law of Ginny Miller) 

Jimmy Kelly (son of Janice) 

Penny Kramer 
 

 
 
 Lanier Lance (sister of Bill Tucker) 

Celine Mack 

Judith Martin 
Chris and Peyton McLoney Brown 

Ron McMillin 
Gloria Miller 

Albert Peek 

Annette and Joseph Pickard  
Fritz Rain (friend of Marybeth Olson) 

Lyn Rainbow (recovering from surgery) 
Eric Reiss 

Frank Roberts 

Michael Rou (cousin of Dr. David Albright) 
Janie Scott 

Bob Timmer 
Adrian Trump 

Richard and Sandy Valvo 

Ann VanDenburgh 

Bo Williams 

William Wright 
Jeffrey Yawn (grandson of Betty Williams) 
  

PRAYER LIST 

 FIRST PRESBYTERIAN PHONE PRAYER CHAIN  
This ministry is a vital part of First Presbyterian Church. It is greatly appreciated  

by those it serves. Prayers are being heard and answered daily! Anyone who  

would like to join is welcome. It’s a wonderful way to feel more connected  

and to serve your church and the Lord. All you need is a phone.  

This Week’s Daily Bible Readings 

Wednesday, May 24-Ephesians 4:17-32   Saturday, May 27-Ephesians 6:1-24 

Thursday, May 25-Ephisians 5:1-20    Sunday, May 28-Acts 2:1-21 

Friday, May 26-Ephesians 5:21-33    Monday, May 29-Acts 2:22-47 

        Tuesday, May 30-Acts 8:4-25 

Fish Stories 
Join us for a  
sermon series  
The first three Sundays  
in June on the Book of Jonah in the bible. 

FPC wants you to be aware that we are experiencing computer problems this week.  
Thank you for your patience as we work to get our systems back. Thank you so much.   


